
 
First Christian Church 
Vacation Bible School 

June 25 - 29, 2018 
9:00 am - 12:00 pm 

Registration Deadline: June 10, 2018 
 
Dear Families, 
 
We are so excited that you’ve decided to join us for Vacation Bible School!  There’s lots of information that we need to 
pass on to you.  PLEASE KEEP THIS LETTER HANDY FOR YOUR REFERENCE. 
 
Please register online at www.vbspro.events/p/fccwadsworth  NO LATER THAN June 10, 2018. On the first day of VBS, 
Please bring $10.00 per child payable to First Christian Church with “VBS” in the memo line.  (You may pay for multiple 
children on the same check.) 

 

IMPORTANT:  Please be sure to register in on time. 
Due to the t-shirt ordering process, any registrations received  

after June 10 are NOT guaranteed a t-shirt! 
 
On the first day of VBS, please check in and then have your child report directly to their classroom.  Greeters will be on 
site to help you.  The children will begin and end each day in their classrooms.  A snack will be provided each day of VBS.  
You may want to send a water bottle each day – LABELED WITH YOUR CHILD’S NAME – especially if the weather is hot. 

 
DISMISSAL WILL BE FROM THEIR CLASSROOMS AT 12:00 PM MON-FRI. 

 
Children must be signed out by a parent or guardian each day. A number will be given to each child. The adult 
picking up must have those numbers in order to release.  If you would like your child to walk out with an older 
sibling, you must send a note to their group leader to let them know.   
 
Each day of VBS, a BACKPACK OFFERING will be collected for the Salvation Army’s Back-to-School program.  Salvation 
Army provides Wadsworth’s families in need with new backpacks for their school aged children.  In the past, we have 
been able to provide 1/3 of the backpacks offered in their program.  Suggested donation – one new backpack per family.  
We will not be collecting a monetary offering this year, just the actual backpacks. 
 
During the week of June 18th, you will receive a letter with the location of your child’s classroom and specifics about our 
VBS week.  If you provide an email address on your registration form, this information will arrive via email.  Please enter 
Kate Gray’s email address (kgray@fccwadsworth.org) in your address book to avoid important VBS emails from going into 
your spam folder. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact: FCC - Kate at 330-336-6697. 
 
Thank you!! 
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